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Good books to read:
•Wish by: Barbara O’Connor 



•The Secret Garden by: Frances Burnett



•Tales of a 4th Grade Nothing by: Judy Blume



•Restart by: Gordan Korman 



•I Survived series 



•Babysitter’s Club series by Ann M. Martin 



Summer News
Mrs. Neighbors



4th grade



Learning Links 



Reflex, and Prodigy passwords 
usually do not expire until late 



summer, so encourage your child 
to use them!



Summer Library  Program:
 
For more information about 
fun summer events, visit 
https://www.auburnalabama.
org/library/events-and-
programs/.



Great Math Websites:
http://www.aaamath.com/
http://www.coolmath.com/
http://www.aplusmath.com/



http://www.multiplication.com/
Print	math	worksheets	with	
answers: http://www.math-



drills.com/
 



To prepare for 5th grade math:



•Practice all basic facts – 
addition, subtraction, 



multiplication, division



•Review any lessons in the 
enVision student workbook that 



was sent home.  



Dear families, 
          It has been a joy to have your child in 4th grade this year!  This class has an 
eagerness to learn, which I love.  Please continue to encourage that love for 
learning this summer by using some of the tips & websites below.  Have a great 
summer! J
    ~Mrs. Neighbors
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